
 

 
 

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD  

Note of Meeting 
1 July 2014  

 
 
 
Present: 
Stephen Greenhalgh, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Bernard Hogan-Howe, Commissioner    
Craig Mackey, Deputy Commissioner 
Helen Bailey, Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC 
 
 
In attendance:  
MOPAC and MPS officials 
 
 
 
Total Technology Programme 

The Oversight Board had a detailed discussion of the findings and recommendations of the 
review of the Total Technology Programme within the context of the overall MetChange 
Programme. 

 
 

The next meeting will be on 2 September 2014. 


